‘Ore On Water Resources Department
North Mall Office Building

725 Summer Street NE, Suite A

Salem, OR 97301-1266
503-986-0900

FAX 503-986-0904

Theodore R. Kulongoski, Governor

January 2, 2007

Wayne and Midge Smith
34818 Silvies-Hopper Lane
Burns, Oregon 97720

Reference: Application G-16207, Permit G-15816

The assignment from Robert Cargill Sr. to Wayne and Midge Smith, has been recorded in the
records of the Water Resources Department.

Our records have been changed accordingly and the original request is enclosed. Receipt number
85727 covering the recording fee of $35 is also enclosed. Also enclosed is our refund check in
the amount of $10 for excess recording fees submitted.

Jerry Sauter
Water Rights Program Analyst

Enclosure: Receipt 85727 and refund check

cc: Watermaster 10
Robert Cargill Sr.
Data Center, OWRD
Water Availability
File
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